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Senator Carr asked:

Senator KIM CARR: | would like to know what paperwork was presented to you on 24
February, and between that time and when the advisory board met—what date did the
advisory board meet?

Mr Frischknecht: Again, we would have to take that on notice.

Senator KIM CARR: Thank you. And what was shown to the advisory board to warrant their
recommendation to support the initial grant?

Mr Frischknecht: Yes.

Answer:

ARENA met with Snowy Hydro representatives on 24 February 2017 and 2 March 2017. At
these two meetings, Snowy Hydro presented to ARENA various drawings and figures related
to expansion opportunities that have been developed over time with regards to the Snowy
Hydro Scheme. It was requested that ARENA not retain a copy of these documents.

ARENA received a draft of the application to ARENA for funding on 8 March 2017. The draft
was revised and reviewed over the period to 13 March 2017. There was regular dialogue
between Snowy Hydro and ARENA during this period.

The documents submitted to ARENA during the period to 13 March 2017 included:

e Project Application: a 10 page submission as completed via the ARENA submission
portal (ARENAnet)

e Project plan document: a 41 page pdf document outlining the proposed feasibility and
proposed project.

e Summary application: a one page document with Applicant details

ARENA finalised its assessment documents (merit assessment report) for the $500,000
funding application on 14 March 2017.

Snowy Hydro submitted its Application under ARENA’s Advancing Renewables Program. The
Application consisted of a series of documents that were assessed by ARENA in accordance
with the guidelines for this program.



ARENA’s Knowledge Sharing Framework for all pumped hydro energy storage project
applications was developed by an expert member of the ARENA Advisory Panel together with
ARENA staff. The Snowy Hydro Limited Application was reviewed against this framework, but
was not separately assessed by the ARENA Advisory Panel. For further detail please note the
letter ‘clarification of hansard record’ at Attachment A.
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